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First name: Danny

Last name: Hendrix

Organization: Pipeliners  Union 798 Association

Title: Business Manager

Comments: Please find the attached comment supporting the Mountain Valley Pipeline as it seeks a permit to

cross the Jefferson National Forest. I am proud to submit this on behalf of Pipeliners Local 798, a trades union

representing the nation's most skilled and dedicated industry craftsmen who depend on critical infrastructure

projects like MVP to provide for their families.Our members collected 2,270 signatures on the attached comment

because they recognize that further construction delays are devastating to the local workers and communities

that are depending on this project's tremendous benefits. Our members also understand that state and federal

regulators have already thoroughly examined MVP's environmental impacts and safety measures, finding it is

firmly committed to conservation and efficient, safe operations.On behalf of the dedicated members of Local 798

and all who support the Mountain Valley Pipeline, I urge the swift issuance of this and other necessary permits to

ensure the long delayed completion of this critical project.Note: The attachment with 2.270 signatures will NOT

be published to the reading room as it contains PII.


